
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

December 20, 2007 
 
 

On December 20, 2007, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Lakeville Library 
to attend the Appeals Board Meeting regarding Residences at LeBaron Hills.  The meeting was 
called to order at 7:15 PM.  Present were Selectman Yeatts, Selectman Evirs, and Selectman 
Maksy. 
 
The Board reviewed the letter and plans received from Kenneth Motta, Field Engineering, 
regarding the two (2) alternatives for the closure of Route 79.  Selectman Maksy recused himself 
from the discussion.  Upon a motion made by Selectman Evirs and with Chair Yeatts stepping 
down to second and stepping back up to vote, the Board  
 

VOTED: To recommend Plan A as the preferred method to dead end Route 79.   
Unanimous in favor. 

 
There was discussion about forwarding both plans to the Middleboro Board of Selectmen and to 
make it very clear that Lakeville Selectmen were mandated by Mass Highway to produce these 
plans showing how Route 79 could be dead ended.  Selectman Evirs would like to see Ken Motta 
present and explain the situation to the Middleboro Board of Selectman accompanied by a 
member of the Lakeville Board of Selectmen. 
 
After attending the Appeals Board meeting regarding the Residences at LeBaron Hills, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM.  
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